
     

 

ANNOUCEMENT BY 

THE FEDERAL TECHNOLOGY TRANSFER ACT PROGRAM 
   

 

The US Environmental Protection 

Agency’s Office of Research and 

Development is interested in 

establishing a Cooperative Research and 

Development Agreement (CRADA) with 

up to four non-federal partners for the 

purpose of investigating the potential 

use of atmospheric water generators 

(AWGs) in expanding the availability of 

water during shortages, contamination events and other interruptions of service. We 

anticipate the collaborative research efforts to result in a broad comparative framework to 

assess innovative technology such as AWG and alternative options under different scenarios 

and to provide better understanding of the, cost, benefits and trade-offs.   

 

If you are interested in this opportunity, please submit a Letter of Interest to:  

 Dr. Jay Garland at garland.jay@epa.gov   

Please CC:  

 Ms. Sarah Bauer at bauer.sarah@epa.gov, and 

 Ms. Laura Scalise at scalise.laura@epa.gov  

NLT COB August 18th, 2017.   

Please direct technical questions to Dr. Jay Garland, or  

 Dr. Michael Jahne at jahne.michael@epa.gov   

Administrative questions about the CRADA or its submission should be directed to Ms. 

Sarah Bauer.  
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